Jared Taylor

From: Karen Watts

Sent: Monday, 9 October 2023 2:07 pm

To: tom long

Cc: lauren woodcock; Scott Devonport; Councillor - John Williamson

Subject: RE: meeting Tuesday 10th October

Hi Tom

Thanks for your email, I've copied Cr John Williamson into the reply – he has been unwell and is at a funeral this afternoon.

As he had granted speaking rights already, there shouldn't be an issue with Scott speaking on your behalf.

Thanks for following up, see you tomorrow afternoon.

Many thanks

Karen

From: tom long
Sent: Monday, 9 October 2023 10:13 am
To: Karen Watts kwatts@taupo.govt.nz

Cc: lauren Scott Devonport <scott@simpliconsulting.co.nz>

Subject: meeting Tuesday 10th October

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links, open attachments, or respond unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Karen,

Please can you let us know if Chair Cr John Williamson has granted Scott the right to speak on our behalf at tomorrow's meeting at 1.00 pm?

Thanks Tom Long

From: Karen Watts < <u>kwatts@taupo.govt.nz</u>>
Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 11:16 PM

To: tom long

Cc: lauren ; Scott Devonport < scott@simpliconsulting.co.nz

Subject: RE: Tom and Lauren Long 8 Wall Street - upcoming meeting Tuesday 10th October

Tēnā koutou Tom, Lauren and Scott

Thanks for your email below and sent earlier today.

I have forwarded to Chair Cr John Williamson and the Taupō Reserves and Roading Committee members and requested from the Chair that Mr Scott Devonport be granted speaking rights on your behalf when the committee considers item 5.1.

I'll be in touch as soon as I hear back from Cr Williamson.

Ngā mihi

Karen

Karen Watts Senior Committee Advisor, Legal and Governance

Taupō District Council • 30 Tongariro Street Taupō 3330
Private Bag 2005 • Taupō Mail Centre • Taupō 3352 • New Zealand

D +64 7 376 0793 **T** +64 7 376 0899 **E** kwatts@taupo.govt.nz

Follow us on Facebook
www.taupo.govt.nz

From: tom long

Sent: Thursday, 5 October 2023 4:09 pm **To:** Karen Watts kwatts@taupo.govt.nz>

; Scott Devonport < scott@simpliconsulting.co.nz>

Subject: Tom and Lauren Long 8 Wall Street - upcoming meeting Tuesday 10th October

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links, open attachments, or respond unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mrs Watts,

Apologies, in my first email I incorrectly stated February instead of October. Please see my amended email below requesting that Mr Scott Devonport be granted the right to speak on our behalf at the meeting to be held next Tuesday 10th October at 1.00pm. Please find attached report compiled by Scott Devonport to circulate to the board members ahead of the meeting next week.

Sincerely Tom Long

Cc: lauren

Dear Mrs Watts,

Please see the attached report from Scott Devonport relevant to the tree issue concerning our property at 8 Wall Street, Taupo.

Today, we wish to formally request that Mr Scott Devonport be granted the right to speak on our behalf at the meeting on Tuesday the 10th of October.

We would appreciate it if you could print and circulate it to the members of the board who will be attending (prior to the meeting next week).

We would also appreciate your replying to this email to let us know that this communication has been received.

Many thanks

Sincerely

Tom and Lauren Long

* halo puntar per planes, Miramil follo punchi nalambi dendari critiquina tra de Mirab		

WARNING

This message may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the addressee named above.

If you have received this message in error, please notify the Taupo District Council immediately. Phone +64 7 376 0899. This email (with or without any attachment) is not an official statement or formal document of the Taupo District Council unless otherwise stated and cannot necessarily be used in any legal, formal or official circumstance.